
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 17, 2018 

 

Via Email 

Emily Farr, Director 

South Carolina Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation 

110 Centerview Dr. 

Columbia, South Carolina 29210 

 

RE: Follow up from Subcommittee’s September 10, 2018, meeting with the agency 

 

Dear Director Farr: 

  

The Economic Development, Transportation, and Natural Resources Subcommittee appreciates the agency’s 

continued partnership in the oversight process.  As follow-up from the meeting on September 10, 2018, please 

provide the Subcommittee with the following information by Wednesday, September 26, 2018:   

 

1. Is it the agency’s practice to check out original copies of OSHA files to members of the public, as 

indicated in public testimony on September 10, 2018? 

2. In each of the last three fiscal years, what percentage of the agency’s audits of special inspections of 

elevators and amusement rides revealed a problem? 

3. Is there a procedure for revoking a special inspector’s license for cause? If so, please provide the 

following: 

a) A description of that procedure and the circumstances that might trigger a revocation;  

b) The number of special inspectors that are currently licensed for elevators and amusement rides; 

and 

c) The number of special inspector licenses that have been revoked in each of the last three fiscal 

years. 
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Director Farr 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your service to the citizens of South Carolina and for your continued cooperation with the legislative 

oversight process. We look forward to continuing our discussion of the Department of Labor, Licensing and 

Regulation at the next Subcommittee meeting on October 1, 2018. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Bruce W. Bannister 

Subcommittee Chair 

 

cc:  Economic Development, Transportation, and Natural Resources Subcommittee Members 


